
November 22, 2022 

Good Morning, 

The State School District Report Card has been released and I am including the link to our 

Report Card. As a District, we are at a rating of 70 which reaches 4 stars indicating that we are 

exceeding expectations. We are working on goals to target improvement as we do have areas 

where we can definitely grow. One factor that we ask for help with is attendance. Any time a 

student misses school whether for good reason or not does ding us on the report card. Obviously, 

there are times when things come up but I ask you to keep this in mind when your students 

do miss school. Being in class makes a huge difference on their success in their learning. We 

also have updated a lot of curriculum and are working on evaluating the Elementary 

ELA/Reading curriculum again this year to determine a path forward. We are also focusing on 

creating consistency with staff. When we have teacher turnover, it often happens that gaps in 

instruction of learning standards takes place. We hope to keep our momentum by creating a 

culture of positivity and teamwork with our school for staff and students. It is a great place and 

we need to continue marketing that. Thank you for your support and we hope to see our score 

grow on next year's report card. 

If you have any questions on the report card, please feel free to reach out to Denise Brania, Dana 

Bendorf, or myself. 

 State Report Card 

Please remember that students do not have school tomorrow through Friday. Enjoy your 

Thanksgiving Holiday! I am thankful to be the Superintendent at Belmont Schools and I am 

thankful for each of you who contribute in making our School the place that it is! #BeBrave 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 

https://apps2.dpi.wi.gov/reportcards/home

